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Dear members of the Judiciary Committee,
My name is Paul Kuehnert and I reside in Hallowell, Maine. I am a registered nurse 
and have spent my career of more than 45 years serving children and families. I 
strongly support LD2283. Mainers need the protections provided by emergency risk 
protection order. Please vote 'Ought to Pass' on LD2283. Thank you.


